
TYLER JOHNSON
Missing since: May 16, 2023
Missing from: Tupelo, MS

Johnson was last seen on Tuesday, May 16th, 2023, around 3 p.m. in the 800 block of
Gloster Street in Lee County. He was seen traveling in an unknown direction. Johnson’s
family states he has a medical condition that may impair his judgment.

If you have any information regarding the disappearance of Mr. Tyler Johnson, please
contact the Tupelo Police Department at (662)869-2911.


